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Hy dear Hr. Secretary:

Thank you for your reply of July
sixth to my letier about Mr. “man as
Financial ‘dviser of the Covernnent of Haiti.
In the circumotances, T am «lad to oomour
in your opinion that r. Rusa shonld be an-
pointad.

Oruially sanc sipcerely yomrs,

Eon. Sobert “ansing,
Secretary of “tate.
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